
 

January 7th, 2023 

Request for a Raffle Prize 

To Whom this May Concern 

I am writing to you on behalf of North Tonawanda High School Unified 
Program. The Unified program is currently planning our May Mile which is an 
event to raise awareness of inclusion in the community and in the school 
district.  The event this year is on May 15th, 2023. This will consist of an 
evening of fun for the children and their families and people pledging to walk 
a mile. Last year this event proved very popular. 

Money raised at the event will be used to support the Unified teams at North 
Tonawanda High School, which consists of Special Education students along 
with their partners.   

We were hoping that you may be willing to supply us with a basket, gift card 
or gift certificate for our basket raffle. Any donation of a gift will help us to 
raise money for a growing program for our special education program.  Your 
business will also be displayed on the scoreboard during the walk on the 
15th.   

If you can help, please send your donation directly to the school at 405 
Meadow Drive with attention to the May Mile. If you require any more 
information, please do not hesitate to contact me by 
email amills@ntschools.org or 716-807-3600 ext 1334. 

Thank you in advance and best wishes from everyone in the North 
Tonawanda Unified Program. 

Sincerely 

Amanda Mills 
Special Education Mathematics Teacher 
Unified Bowling and Basketball Coach 
YAC Advisor 
North Tonawanda High School 


